
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 06, 2023 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as confirmation that The State University of New York at Binghamton (also 

referred to as “Binghamton University”) will be holding our Spring 2024 Commencement 

Ceremonies to celebrate the accomplishments of our recent graduates on our university campus 

beginning on Wednesday, May 08, 2024 and continue through Sunday, May 12, 2024. 

 

This letter is provided on behalf of the university for friends and family members who will be 

applying  for a visitor’s visa to gain entry into the U.S. to attend one of the graduation ceremonies 

for their graduating students.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Patricia Bello 

Assistant Provost, International Education and Global Affairs  

Director, International Student and Scholar Services 

 

International Student and Scholar Services 
PO Box 6000 
Binghamton, New York 13902-6000 
607-777-2510, Fax: 607-777-4649 
isss.binghamton.edu 
isss@binghamton.edu 


